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From: Derrick Hough
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL REQUEST
Date: Thursday, January 9, 2025 10:59:20 AM

Erie County Water Authority

295 Main Street, Room 350

Buffalo, NY 14240-5148

Re: FOIL Request  

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,

In accordance with the New York State Freedom of Information Law, I’d like to submit the
following request for public records. Specifically, I am requesting information regarding a list
of residential property addresses in ERIE COUNTY that received a WATER SHUT OFF for
the past 6 months. Disregarding the City of Buffalo because a private entity manages it. 

1. House Number and Street Address

I would like to receive the responsive information electronically in machine-readable format,
preferably Microsoft Excel/CSV. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or
would like me to clarify any aspect of this request.  

Thanks,

Nickel City Buyers, LLC
716-557-7005
--
Derrick Hough

Real Estate's NEVER Tough with Derrick Hough
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